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Rosenberg Corey

From: Dave Mckee <mckee2001@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:02 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004 A

I am writing to urge you to oppose HB 2004 A. I am a small landlord in Lane county. Even though this bill will 
drive rents upward in the long run, I think it is a short sighted approach to the whole problem. Please vote 
against it. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Dave Mckee 
91380 Stallings Lane 
Eugene, OR 97406 


